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The infrastructure office of the Formentera Council reports that this week work will begin to
restore and reshape la Mola's lighthouse as a cultural venue accessible to the public. The
€796,549.64 initiative will been overseen by Tragsa.

  

The nine-month project will entail reforms of the lighthouse's ground floor and entrance, part of
an effort to preserve the monument of local heritage and transform it into a vehicle for culture.

  

In addition to an interpretative centre that will cover island lighthouses such as la Mola's, the
rebuilt ground floor will house a museographic collection on local maritime heritage and a
multipurpose space for cultural events like exhibitions, concerts, conferences, recitals and stage
productions.

  

The lighthouse will also feature a welcome area, toilets, storage spaces and, at its entrance, a
patio for open-air events both cultural and educational in nature. Reforms are possible thanks to
an easement agreement between the administration and the Balearic port authority.
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